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Good Evening, 

I am writing to you in reference to your meeting on 11/6 to increase the amount of students
being allowed to return to campus. 

My wife is a teacher and she is scared. She was recently informed that she needs to return
11/9. She is not in the best of health snd she is nervous. 

We have not even touched the beginning of flu season and numbers are already increasing. 
How is it ok to return to a classroom where we don't know how Covid-19 and the flu
combined are going to affect anyone yet?

How can we honestly ask teachers to return with children and put their lives at stake? I don't
want my kids growing up without a mother.  Many said this was a political thing and said
schools would open right after the election. Prove these people wrong and show you truly care
for the staff at these schools.

If you believe in your teachers and know that they can do a good job no matter the setting,  let
this virus run it's course and let these teachers stay safe. They can do the anaconda job they do
from home. 

Do the right thing,  stand up for the safety of my wife and all teachers. 

Thank you for your consideration.

James Marticello Sr.

2267 Millbrae Dr.
Henderson.  NV 89074
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